

RRE/SAP

27th July 2023

Dear Parent/Guardian,

I hope this finds you well. I wanted to write to confirm arrangements for GCSE result collection, as we break up for summer.

Students are able to collect their results between 9am-12pm on Thursday 24th August. If students are unable to collect their results themselves they need to contact the Academy wc 21st August when phone lines will reopen and make Mr Robinson aware.

I wish you all a lovely summer and look forward to seeing you to celebrate.

Your sincerely

R. Revell

Ms R Revell Principal

Believe, Achieve, Succeed

@OAWintringham #proudtobeOAWOasisWintringham

Principal: Ms. R. Revell

Weelsby Avenue, Grimsby, N.E. Lincs., DN32 0AZ Tel: 01472 871811 www.oasisacademywintringham.org

Oasis Academy Wintringham is sponsored by Oasis Community Learning www.oasiscommunitylearning.org - part of Oasis UK.
Oasis Community Learning is an exempt charity under the terms of the Charities Act 1993 and 2006.
Oasis Community Learning is a Company Limited by Guarantee registered in England & Wales No. 5398529.
Registered Office: 75 Westminster Bridge Road, London, SE1 7HS.







